
m _

.

IHSCORSin Electnc m come
231 W. MICHIGAN, P.O. BOX 2045. MILWAUKEE, WI 53201

September 5, 1984

Ms. Reba M. Diggs
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. N5L5

Dear Ms. Diggs:

DOCKET NOS. 50-266 AND 50-301
APPROVAL APPLICATION FEE

INSERVICE INSPECTION ASME CODE RELIEF REQUESTS
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2

Your letter dated August 16, 1984 requested that
-Wisconsin Electric Power Company provide a $150 approval application
fee for the inservice inspection ASME code relief requests submitted
with-our letter dated July 6, 1984. While it was not clear that
the provisions of 10 CFR 170.12(c).regarding amendment fees and
other required approvals applied to inservice inspection code
reliefs, we consider your letter as imposing the requirement to
submit the application fee of $150. Accordingly, we have enclosed
herewith a check in that amount payable to the U. S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission.

Very truly yours,

Vice Presi ent-Nuclear Power

C. W. Fay.

Enclosure-(Check No. 805526) '

Copy to NRC Resident Inspector
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